Year 3 Newsletter – Spring 2

Dear Parents,



We are looking forward to the rest of the half term where we will continue our learning about Prehistoric Britain.

Curriculum Overview for this half term

Subject	Main learning
English	 Shirley Climo's Egyptian Cinderella. First person narrative Developing story mountains Expanding vocabulary, including emotional words Paragraphs
Maths	 Continuing to learn about length, including converting between millimetres, centimetres and metres Learning how to measure perimeter Fractions including unit and non-unit fractions Measuring and comparing mass and capacity
Science	Animals including humans cont. and Rocks and Soils
History	Prehistoric Britain; The Bronze and Iron Ages, invasion of the isles.

General reminders

- Please continue to sign the homework diary. We will check them every week.
- Homework is completed to the best of the children's ability, please take time to go through any tasks set with them, either on paper (maths) or Edshed (spelling). Encourage them to have a go on Rock Stars, to consolidate their times tables.
- Try and read with your child daily or encourage them to read to themselves.
- Please record any books that your child is reading at home (banded books and free readers) in their Reading Record Book. A reminder that reading books are changed at least weekly in school, but please do send them in every day.
- The children now have the opportunity to go to the school library, and so they will be bringing books home from the library as well. We look forward to the book's safe return for others to enjoy.

Water Bottles, snacks, pencil cases, and coats.

- Please ensure that your child has their water bottle in school every day and it is labelled.
- Please remember that your child should have a <u>healthy snack</u> and conforms to the school policy of **NO NUTS.**
- As the colder weather continues, please ensure that your child comes to school in a waterproof coat, with a hat and gloves as well if they like.

<u>Requests</u> - Each class is in need of tissues and glue sticks, please do send in any donations!

Kind regards,

Miss Bialkowski, Mrs Byford-Guy, Ms Cunningham, Mrs Evans, and Mrs Hornsby